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We’re not very good members of NWMMOC as we only attend events 
sporadically! Below a pic of our two Moggies taken about 4 years ago in the 
far off pre-Covid era. They’re still both on the road and in much the same 
condition.
The Traveller belongs to me. A ‘K’ registration and probably one of the last 
built in 1971. It doesn’t however have a steering lock. It was originally lime 
flower green but has been resprayed maroon B at some time in the past. I do 
know it went through Charles Ware’s hands as I found a library picture online. 
We went to Canterbury Convertibles in 2016, couldn’t find a decent 
convertible but he’d just done up the Traveller. I paid far too much for it!
The 1968 ‘F’ reg convertible belongs to my wife Teresa and she purchased it 
in 2017 from a family in the Potteries. It had been in two generations of the 
same family since new. It has had very little done to it and still has the 
dynamo and positive earth. It’s the better car and was a much better bargain 
than the Traveller.
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